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Organizational changes at Scribona 
 
The management of the IT distributor Scribona has decided to implement organizational 
changes in Helsinki, Finland, and Malmö, Sweden. These steps are being taken within the 
framework of an ongoing regionalization process that is aimed at reducing costs and 
boosting profitability.  
 
In the Finnish subsidiary, the decision will involve the transfer of certain functions to the corporate 
headquarters in Solna, Sweden. Operations in Sweden will be concentrated at the headquarters, 
and the local office in Malmö will be closed. 
 
The organization will be reduced by around 50-60 employees as a result of these changes. 
 
”This is part of an ongoing action program aimed at making Scribona, which is already the Nordic 
region’s largest distributor of IT products, the most cost-effective company in the business. 
Profitability will be achieved through a cost-effective offering, high and consistent delivery quality 
and continuous product development. This process of change will further strengthen customer 
confidence in Scribona,” says Fredrik Berglund. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For more information contact: 
Fredrik Berglund, President and CEO of Scribona, +46 (0)737-19 37 39 
 
Also visit: www.scribona.com 
  
 
Scribona, quoted on the OMX Nordic Exchange Small Cap list, is a leading provider of IT products in 
the Nordic market. The product range is divided into four areas: Personal Computers & Peripherals, 
Servers, Storage & Infrastructure, Enterprise & Client Software and Entertainment & Personal 
Communication. The products are distributed by IT resellers and retailers in Sweden, Denmark, Finland 
and Norway. 
 
 


